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Comments: I would like to object to the Plan Amendments for Pacific Connector Gas Pipeline  on the Umpqua,

Rogue River-Siskiyou, and Fremont-Winema National Forests. The Forest Service is allowing the profits of a

foreign company to take precedence over the property rights and well being of Oregon residents. USFS has not

looked for viable alternatives for the pipeline route or the problems it will create for endangered species and other

wildlife, local watersheds, salmonid habitat, and 

landslide/earthquake and wild fire dangers. The Forest Service should require

much improved survey managed protocols and proven mitigation techniques before giving away public lands to

the detriment of all.


